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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

25 May 2021.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Congratulations to the P4 and P7 pupils who received the sacraments of First Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation recently. Whilst different, the services were very intimate and meaningful and the children participating were a real credit to our school as always. 
Our annual May Service will take place in school on Thursday 27th May. All pupils are invited to bring in bunches of garden or wild flowers which can be placed at the statue of Our Lady, in the Grotto beside the chapel, after the service. Given current restrictions, this years’ service is for the pupils and staff only, and will be held outdoors with classes remaining in their “bubbles.”
School will be closed for pupils on Friday 28th May for a Staff Development Day, and on Monday 31st May for the Bank Holiday.

Our next Cash for Clobber collection will take place on Monday 7th June. Please leave your donations at the door beside the boiler house (close to assembly hall door) before the 10.00 a.m. collection by the lorry. If dropping off bags, please be mindful of Public Health Authority COVID-19 guidance and do not touch other bags already in position.

As the weather appears to be improving (fingers crossed), you may want to consider applying sun cream to your children before they come to school as we will be continuing with our outdoor learning activities.
The final day of school for our P7 pupils will be Friday 25th June, and school closes for all other pupils at 11 a.m. on Monday 28th June.
Whilst Covid-19 restrictions are easing across society in general, we appeal that everyone remains vigilant and continues to follow the current guidelines in operation under Education Restart. We will keep you informed as soon as possible regarding any further relaxations which can be implemented before the Summer Holidays. Our school community has done a tremendous job in keeping everyone safe throughout this pandemic in very challenging circumstances. I particularly want to recognise and congratulate the children on how they have responded in such a mature and responsible manner, and have co-operated with the new routines established in order to protect everyone. We look forward to brighter times ahead in the not too distant future.
In the meantime, please continue to keep safe and well.

Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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